
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 5, 2022 
 
Dear Silverado Family and Friends,  
 
We want to make you aware of a new California Department of Public Health Officer Order 
impacting visitation in all senior Long-Term Care communities due to the significant increase in 
community transmission of COVID-19. To visit a Silverado community resident, the following 
requirements must be met from January 7, 2022, through February 7, 2022.  
 

• For indoor visits, visitors must show proof of vaccination for COVID-19, including a 
booster AND a negative COVID test from either method of test:  

• A negative result from a rapid antigen test within one day of visitation  
• A negative result from a PCR test within two days of visitation  

• All visitors must wear a well-fitting face mask over their mouth and nose at all times 
while in the community  

• Unvaccinated, incompletely vaccinated, or booster-eligible visitors who have not yet 
received their booster dose are eligible only for outdoor visitation if they can show a 
negative COVID test  

• A negative result from a rapid antigen test within one day of visitation  
• A negative result from a PCR test within two days of visitation  

• For visitors who visit for multiple consecutive days, proof of negative test is only 
required every third day  

 
We understand the challenges this presents, and we thank you for your understanding and 
cooperation as we follow this regulatory guidance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joan Newman, BS, RCFE 
Administrator 
Silverado Belmont Hills 


















